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Agenda ltem: 4.2 Appointments

Subject: Danish representation on WSB
Document No.: WSB 28/4.2/1

Date: 23 January 2019

Submitted by: Chair

The Danish delegation is proposing to appoint an additional NGO advisor to WSB. Attached
is the corresponding letter from 23 January 2019 to the chairperson of the WSB.

Proposal: The WSB is invited to approve the Danish request of appointing the

new advisor.
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Den 23. januar 2019

Att.:
Chair of the Wadden Sea Board, Prof. Dr. Dr. h.c., Karin Lochte

Ce.:

Deputy Director General Christiane Paulus,
Regional Ambassador Jaap Verhulst,
Executive Secretary Riidiger Strempel

Danish representation on The Wadden Sea Board

Dear Professor Lochte,

We are pleased us to inform You, that as of January 15t 2019, Deputy Director
General Christian Bruhn Rieper have been appointed head of the Danish
delegation on the Wadden Sea Board.

Further we also take this opportunity to propose the Wadden Sea Board to
consider the possibility of a further advisory seat at the Board to be held by a
Danish representative of green NGO’s, relevant for — and already committed to the
trilateral strategies etc. for the Wadden Sea area.

We thus forward the above proposal to the Board in line with a wish of
underpinning the Danish commitment to the Wadden Sea Cooperation also by
providing Danish stakeholders represented in this context a platform for
contribution to the commonly agreed goals of the Trilateral Wadden Sea
Cooperation.

We further suggest that the proposal be handed over to The Wadden Sea Team as a
Danish request for their further action.

Miljostyrelsen « Skovridervej 3 » + Arnum » 6510 Gram
TIf. 72 54 40 00 » Fax « CVR 25798376 « EAN 5798009883131 « syd@mst.dk - www.mst.dk



